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Annette Tribe

3 Loveys Road, Yapton, Arundel West Sussex BN180HQ

| Objection

I am appalled that this proposal is put forward yet again with amendments and that the developers
concerned continue to think that is is a suitable area to build this monstrosity including the 85 meter
chimney that will be built?.This is an appalling idea! This development, as it has been pointed out
before, is TOTALLY unsuitable for this area. This is a residential area with new houses going up all the
time, including possibly a development of up to 1500 houses in very close proximity. Why you continue
to think this is a suitable site is unbelievable? This is an area for families, not for buildings emitting
fumes in the area with everyone having to look at an 85 meter chimney in the immediate area and
why is the chimney up to 85 meters? Why so large? Are you happy to be potentially emitting fumes
over nearby new developments and a school? Why is it that developers continue to think that they can
continue to build all these developments in Yapton? You have many people living nearby, and some
people living in very close proximity to what would be a huge waste site. We already have numerous
lorries thundering through Yapton backwards and forwards to the various new housing developments
and clogging up the roads on their way to the A27. How is this development going to enhance the
area? I am greatly concerned that this will have negative consequences on the local community. As I
have mentioned before this type of facility should be built AWAY from a residential area on an
industrial site and NOT in an area where there are many houses, some brand new, a school, and a
local successful pub with a garden. Also, the road outside this development is already extremely busy
without lorries thundering up and down it all day. Many of the residents of Yapton are fed up with the
endless building plans being proposed in this area. The amount of new builds in this village over the
last few years is staggering. This development will potentially ruin the area. So therefore I strongly
object to this revised proposal and any further proposals of this nature at this site... Sent from my iPad
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